
From: Hilda Vest
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Date: Sunday, May 11, 2025 8:49:38 PM

Dear Historic District Commissions,
I am writing to state my strong opposition to Detroit Thermal’s application for a project in Lafayette Park Historic
District. I oppose the project because it would irrevocably damage my neighborhood’s historic landscape, which is
central to our National Historic Landmark designation.
I am asking that the Detroit Historic District Commission reject Detroit Thermal’s application to prevent it from
irreparably harming our historic neighborhood.

Sincerely,

Hilda Vest
1329 Ncolet Place
Detroit, MI 48207
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